
Lorraine Primary School 
Stationery – Grade 3 

2024 
 
      Dear Parents/Guardians and prospective Grade 3 learners 
 
      Welcome to Grade 3!  We look forward to an enjoyable year with you! 
 
     What you will need: 

Qty Item 

 
R300 project money (includes workbooks, plastic covers, diary and special projects. To be 
paid via EFT to Lorraine Primary School.) 

2 50 pocket Flip File 
1 Homework Bag / Zip Bag 
1 Pencil Bag (NO Space Cases) 

12 HB Pencils (3 per term) 
4 Pencil Crayons of a good quality (12 packs – 1 per term) 
2 Retractable crayons (12 pack) 
4 Large Pritt Glue Sticks (1 per term) 
2 Metal Sharpeners 
2 Erasers 
1 Large sharp-nosed scissors 
1 Large box oil pastels (24 colours) 
1 Staedtler Noris Club Paint Box (12 water colours) 
1 30 cm ruler with clear cm markings (may not bend) 
8 Whiteboard markers (2 per term) 
1 A4 Whiteboard 
1 Whiteboard duster / cloth 
3 Boxes facial tissues 
1 Permanent marker (Artline 70 – black) 
1 A4 Ream paper 
1 A4 Plastic envelope - White 
1 Dictionary (Brought forward from Grade 1/2. New learners will receive a new one in class.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 
      Please note: Stationery items can also be bought from Trink Stationers.  The contact person at Trink is 
      Kirsty Daniels (041 365 7791). 
 

      All individual items must be clearly marked with the learner’s name (each individual pencil, crayon,  
      etc.) and sent to school in a marked ice-cream tub on the FIRST DAY of term 1.  Also mark each  
      uniform item, bags, lunchboxes, bottles, etc. with your child’s full name. 
 

      Sport/Physical Education: 
White shorts 
Lorraine golf shirt (available at Birch’s/Schultz) 
White socks / Lorraine SOX 
White takkies 
Lorraine tracksuit jacket and long pants 

 

      Project money must be paid via EFT to Lorraine Primary School. 
 

Banking Details 
Account Name Lorraine Primary School 
Bank ABSA 
Branch Newton Park 
Branch Number 632005 
Account Number 1400 490 224 
Account Type Cheque 
Reference ProjectsGr3/Child name and surname 

 

      Any other money that has to be sent to school must be sent in an envelope or bank bag. The 
      envelope/bag must be marked with the learner’s name, the amount and the reason for sending the  
     money, e.g., Peter Smith, R50, Class photos 
 
 
     Have a blessed Christmas and a restful holiday.  
 
     Kind regards 
 
     Grade 3 Teachers 
 
     2023-11-17 


